
 

Ward Forum 
 
Saturday, November 30, 2019  
1:00pm to 3:00pm  
Cedarbrae Collegiate Institute (Auditorium) 
550 Markham Rd,  
Scarborough, M1H 2A2 
 
Ward 19 Scarborough-Guildwood School Councils, Parents/Guardians, Community Members, 
Superintendents, and School Staff are invited to attend Trustee Zakir Patel’s Ward Forum. 
Bring your questions, share your ideas, and learn about recent developments & initiatives in 
our schools. 
 
Guest Speaker: Michelle Munroe – Parent and Community Engagement 

 
Agenda: 
❖ Introductions 
❖ How TDSB and the Ontario school system works 
❖ Parent Concern Protocol: Roles and responsibilities of different stakeholders 
❖ Updates by Trustee Patel 
❖ PIAC Election At this meeting we will be electing the Ward 19 Representative  & Alternate for the 

TDSB Parent Involvement Advisory Committee (PIAC). If you are interested in running for this 
position, please serve your intent to Trustee Patel at Zakir.Patel@tdsb.on.ca or call at 647-709-
7973. Learn more about PIAC at http://www.torontopiac.com/about-piac.html  

 
Halal & Vegetarian food will be provided and child care will be available. 

FREE! Please join us! All are welcome to attend. 

 

Trustee Zakir Patel
Ward19, Scarborough-Guildwood

Zakir Patel
Trustee, Ward 19, Scarborough-Guildwood

Tel: 416-395-8787 E-mail: Zakir.Patel@tdsb.on.ca
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